February 7, 2008

Bill Nittler

108 E1 Mundo

Belen, NM 87002

Hi Bill:

Yes I can confirm that you did pick up KXSP, Big Sports 590 from Omabha.

I just traded email with your nephew Joe last month. It sounds like he is adjusting very
well to his new home in New York. Thanks for dropping us a line.

Sincerely,

urt Owens
Big Sports 590
Program Director



